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From: Wayne Lanning / 

To: George Pangburn, .Bradley Fewell 
Date: Mon, Apr 3, 2000 10:56 AM 
Subject: Fwd: DPV REGARDING RESTART OF IP2 MEMO 

I talked to David this morning. He indicated that he will be sending me an email saying that he now 
understands that Con Ed is planning to do an unannounced drill before restart and would prefer to delay 
further action on his DPV until we have time to inspect the drill. I told him that he always has the option to 
reinstate it if Con Ed does not follow through.  

So let's discuss after his email.  

CC: Hubert J. Miller


